
Agenda item 4 

Report on the international patent system: certain aspects of national/regional patent laws 

(SCP/32/2) 

Chair, 

1. The European Union and its Member States wish to thank the WIPO secretariat for preparing 

document SCP/32/2. 

2. We thank Australia, Poland, Thailand and Zimbabwe for their input based on which the SCP 

electronic forum website has been updated. The regularly updated SCP electronic forum 

website is an important source of information. The data contained provides insights into 

various patent legislations and contributes to a common better understanding. 

Thank you. 

 

 


